
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2nd March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Trip to Bluebell Dairy Farm 
 
We are planning to take the Foundation Stage children on a day trip to Bluebell Dairy Farm 
on Wednesday 13th July.  This enrichment activity is planned as part of our topic on animal 
life cycles.  We will be following the ‘Cow to Cone’ trail, at the end of which all children will 
receive an ice cream (included in the cost).   
 
At this stage we are seeking initial interest from parents to enable us to plan for this trip and 
budget correctly.  Children who do not normally attend Nursery on Wednesdays are welcome 
to attend.  To enable this trip to safely go ahead, we will also need to take a few extra adults 
to help out, so please indicate on the online form if you would like to join us.  Please note that 
to ensure we have the correct child/adult ratios we will need more volunteers to help with 
Acorn class than for Birch and Chestnut.  Please also note that we will pull names out a hat 
if we have more volunteers than spaces. 
 
We anticipate that the cost of this trip will be £15 per child and £10 per adult helper.  School 
trips are not profit making, the amount we ask parents to contribute is made up of entrance 
fees and the cost of coaches.  We will enable payment by instalments via Pay360 to help 
spread the cost of this trip for those who wish. 
 
A formal trip letter and consent form will follow in due course.  Please do not send any 
payment at this time. 
 
Please complete the online form to register your interest for this trip: 
 

Bluebell Dairy Farm interest form 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Carole Clemens 
Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/pLZRPS2zVi3cUqNm9

